
Friday June 28th 2019 

Dear Parents 

The sun was shining on Laleham Lea 

as we celebrated our First 

Communicants ‘Going Forth’ Mass 

with Canon Frank on Tuesday. It was 

lovely too see everyone all dressed 

up in their beautiful Communion 

clothes and we were joined by 

Parents and families for a 

celebration lunch with all the Year 3 

and Year 4 children after Mass. 

Many thanks as always to Mrs Devlin 

for all her work in organising the 

Mass and celebrations. 

We were delighted to unveil our 

new School Mosaic on Tuesday 

outside our main student entrance. 

The project was kindly funded by the 

Croydon Art Society and designed 

and created by pupils from all 

classes from Year 1 to Reception. 

Thank you to Ms De Cintra for 

leading the project and well done to 

all the pupils who have played a part 

in creating such a beautiful piece of 

art that encapsulates our school  and 

will be seen for many years to come. 

Our LAMDA exams tool place on 

Thursday with a high number of 

entrants taking part. I know 

everyone put a lot of time and effort 

into learning their pieces and we can 

not wait to hear all of your results. A 

very big ‘Thank You’ to Mr McDowall 

for all his hard work in preparing the 

Pupils for the day and for organising 

a seamless exam day as always. 

We are all looking forward to the 

Junior Production of ‘Pirates of the 

Curry Bean’, as well as the EYFS and 

Year 1 and 2 Productions next week. 

The pupils have been putting the 

finishing touches to their 

performances and we look forward 

to seeing you all there. 

 

Ms Barry—Head Teacher 

Heart of The Week 

Kamar 

We celebrated the First Holy 

Communion of 14 Laleham 

Lea pupils this year with our 

‘Going Forth Mass’ at John 

Fisher Chapel on Wednesday. 

Following Mass with Canon 

Frank, Parents and families 

celebrated with 

refreshments in the Long 

Room. 

Thank you to Canon Frank for 

celebrating Mass with us. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception—Olivia, Yr1. Archie, Yr2. Timothy, Yr3. Jeremy 

Yr.4 Rebecca, Yr.5 Amaya, Yr.6 Michael 

       

Stars of the Week 

Well done to all our Stars! 

The new school mosaic is 

now complete and on display 

by the main school entrance. 

Well done to Ms De Cintra 

and all the Pupils involved in 

designing and creating such 

a beautiful piece of art. 

Our thanks got to the 

Croydon Art Society who 

funded the project. 

As part of their History topic Year 4 

were inspired to create their own 

Greek themed t-shirts. 

Here are the ones created by Alan, 

Rebecca and Conn. 



Mathletics Certificates 

Silver—Aidan, Raza, Flynn 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday July 2nd 

Nursery/Reception        

Teddy Bear’s picnic. 

Junior Summer Production 

and Prize Giving —John 

Fisher Hall from 7pm. 

 

Thursday July 4th  

Nursery & Reception 

Summer Play—9.30am 

Year 1 and Year 2 Play—

10.30am 

 

Friday July 5th 

Moving up morning 

Wednesday July 10th 

Last day of term (school 

closes 12.30) 

Nursery News 

This week Nursery have been investigating Jungle Animals this included a variety of activities 

to reinforce our class discussion.  

The children have been experimenting using 

different materials to create their own Jungle; they 

used Green playdough, stick, stones, feathers and 

googly eyes.  

In groups they worked together and discussed what 

different skin patterns they could see on some of 

the animals, this included spots, stripes and various 

shapes and colours. Then they attempted to 

categorise them into groups using patterned paper.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Max who recently 

attained his Yellow belt in Judo. 

Congratulations Max! 



Staff Emails 

Please feel free to  contact your child’s Teacher directly 

using the email addresses below if you have any 

questions or concerns. Please be assured that Teachers 

will respond as soon as they can, but teaching your 

children comes first, so responses may not be 

immediate. 

Nursery (Ms Hogsden, Mrs Standish, Mrs Khan) 

Nurseryteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Reception (Mrs Saville) 

receptionteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y1 (Miss Forrester) 

lowertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y2 (Ms Byerley and Ms O’Brien) 

uppertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y3 (Mrs Devlin) 

preprepteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  

Y4 (Mrs Khan) 

lowerteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y5 (Mr Grayson) 

middleteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  

Y6 (Mrs Uberoi) 

upperteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Spanish (Ms Higham) 

spanishteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

School Business Manager (Ms Basu) 

sbm@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Secretary (Mrs Edwards) 

secretary@lalehamlea.co.uk Nut Free School 

We have children in school who have severe 

allergies to peanuts and all nuts. Please do 

not send your child to school with any nuts or 

peanuts for snack time or in their packed 

lunch, this also includes Nutella, peanut 

butter and any biscuits/ cereal bars  or sauces 

(pesto) that may contain nuts or nut spreads. 

Please note that all requests for 

absence must be emailed 

directly to the  Head Teacher 

using email address: 

headteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Monday 
July 1st 

  

Swimming 

A/Fitness 

11+ 

Lego 

Tennis 

Save Our 
Planet 

Yrs. 3&6 

Yrs. 4&5 

Yrs. 3-6 

Rec—Y2 

Rec-Y6 

Yrs.3-6 

Kit needed 

1-1.40pm 

3.30-4pm 

3.20-4.00pm 

3.20-4.20pm 

1.05-1.35pm 

Tuesday 
July 2nd 

Homework  

French 

CPFC 

Comp/Club 

 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Rec-Y2 

Yrs.3-6 

 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

 

Wednesday 
July 3rd 

Homework 

Art 

Games 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 1–3 

Yrs.3-6 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

Thursday 
July 4th 

Drama 

Homework 

AM Soccer 

Ballet 

 

 

Super Skills 

LAMDA 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Nurs/Rec 

Y1 

Y2/Y3 

Yrs. 1-2 

12.30-1pm 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.15-4.00pm 

4-4.30pm 

4.30-5.15pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

Friday July 
5th 

Prayer Club 

Art 

Fencing 

 

Al 

Yrs. 4-6 

Yrs. 1-6 

 

12.30-1pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 
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